
QUESTION SUBMITTED IN RESPONSE TO: 

Addendum to Request for Proposal  

Food & Food Service at Island Beach State Park 

Question: Is the Department of Environmental Protection still proposing 

$75,000.00 rent and 5% of sales? 

Answer:  The Department of Environmental Protection has not amended the 

monetary proposal and it is the Bidders responsibility to understand 

their options in regards to the bid process and any changes they 

propose to the Terms and Conditions. 


